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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

HEAD LICE 
 

It has been bought to our attention that there is head lice currently in school. 

 

COULD WE ASK THAT YOU PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S HAIR REGULARLY 

AND TREAT IF NECESSARY WITH SUITABLE PRODUCTS.  IT IS MOST 

IMPORTANT THAT THE HAIR IS CHECKED ON A DAILY BASIS AND COMBED 

THOROUGHLY WITH A NIT COMB. 

 

We understand the distress and expense this causes and sympathise fully with parents who 

regularly treat and check their child’s hair and whom then on return to school become re-

infected. This could be avoided if the hair of every child is checked on a daily basis. If your 

child does have head lice this must be treated with a treatment from the pharmacy. 

 

It is the responsibility of parents and guardians to check for headlice.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

R. Snee (Mrs) 

Principal  
 


